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ALL REGIONAL DIRECTORS OF EDUCATION

EID UL-ADHA BREAK FOR BASIC, SENIOR HIGH/TECHNICAL SCHOOLS

Management of the Ghana Education Service (GES) wishes to inform all Heads of Basic, Senior
High/Technical Schools (SHS and SHTS) that, Friday 6t June, 2025 has been declared a public
holiday for the observation of the Eid ul-Adha celebration.

Heads of schools are to permit students who wish to travel home and celebrate the Eid ul-Adha
with their families the opportunity to do so. However, this break is optional, and students who
choose to remain on campus should be appropriately supervised.

All Students who will travel home are expected to return to school on Sunday, 8% June, 2025 to
resume academic activities.

By this letter, Regional Directors are requested to disseminate this information to all Metropolitan,
Municipal and District Directors of Education (MMDEs), as well as Heads of Senior High Schools
for their attention and necessary action.

Thank you.

DR. MUNA&ARU ISSAHAQUE

THE AG. DEPUTY DIRECTOR-GENERAL (Q&A)
For: AG. DIRECTOR-GENERAL

cc:  The Ag. Director-General, GES HQ, Accra
The Ag. Deputy Director-General (MS), GES HQ, Accra
The Director, Schools & Instructions Division, GES HQ, Accra
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